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REPORT: Favorable 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Anderson-Walker, Davis, Dernoga, 

Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, Streeter, Taveras and Turner. Absent: Franklin 

 
 

The County Council convened in the Committee of the Whole on March 11, 2021 to consider 

CR-17-2021.  As proposed CR-17-2021 will approve a Master Lease Agreement to fund 

essential technology equipment that is necessary for high volume storage. This is a shared 

resource which is essential to support County agencies by enterprise IT infrastructure as well as 

body worn cameras used by public safety personnel. 
 

The total cost of the agreement is $3,171,048 over a five-year period. The terms provide for a 

payment of $419,998.96 for FY’2021 and for a payment of $687,762.26 for FY’22-25. 

 

Wanda Gibson, Director and Chief Information Officer, Office of Information Technology, spoke 

about the need for this agreement and the essential service it will provide. 

 

After discussion, the County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted CR-17-2021 

out favorably, 10-0. 

 

 


